
 

 

Down & Connor Annual Pilgrimage to Knock: We wish all our parishioners who are 
going to Knock this Sunday safe journey.  
Down & Connor Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2018: This year 5 young people from 
our parish are going to Lourdes with the Youth Team in July. Please keep them in your 
prayers. 
Open Farm Sunday – Saturday 16th June – Sunday 18th June 2018:  For details of 
participating farms please visit www.openfarmweekend.com. Each farm event is unique  
and will help you not only to learn how food is produced – but also give  
you the opportunity to taste some of our fantastic produce.  
There is also the chance to win a hamper full of  
local produce.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

  

 

   

  

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

10th June 2018 

Weekly Collections: 
27th May: £1,181.68 
3rd June: £1,186.40 

 

Monthly Stipend: 
£ 1,625.00 

Recent Expenditure: 
Parish Newsletter/ 

Missalettes 
£231.60 

Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

There will be a second collection after Communion next 
week for the Pope’s Collection. 

Annual Parish Accounts 2017: Copies are available now in the 
porch. Please take a copy. 
Dromantine Family Fun Day, Newry.  The bus is leaving the 
church today, Sunday at 1pm. There are still seats available. 
There is a charge of £10 per family. This includes the bus and 
entry into Dromantine, it does not include food and the charge 
for any of the activities. There will be a BBQ, amusements, 
bouncy castles, live music, etc.  
Clonard Solemn Novena: There are still places available on the 
bus to Clonard on Monday 18th June, leaving Aghagallon at 6pm.  
 £5 per seat. Please contact the parish office.  
St Patrick’s and St Mary’s Primary Schools End of Year 
Mass: Friday 15th  June at 10am. Everyone welcome! 
Gift Aid Claim: Thank you to all the parishioners who 
completed the Gift Aid cards. The total amount we received this 
year was £11,399.28.  If you are a UK taxpayer and eligible to 
Gift Aid your donation, please complete the declaration at the 
front of your box of envelopes or contact the office for a form. 
This is a big help towards our Parish. If you are no longer a tax 
payer or do not wish for a claim to be made in your name please 
contact the office. 
Trocaire Lenten Collection: The total amount collected was 
£1,805.00. Thank you for your generosity.  
GIFT 4 Prayer Petitions: We would love our parish family to 
join with us spiritually while we are on pilgrimage in Rome. We 
have placed a petition at the back of the Chapel. Please leave your 
prayer petitions in the basket provided and we will pray for your 
intention and our parish during our pilgrimage. Thank you. 
Day of Reflection – Care for the Earth: A big thank you to 
Angela Dunne for leading us through this interesting and 
informative day and for giving us a fresh insight into all things 
bright and beautiful.  
Guardian Angel Medals found: We have found a number of  
guardian angel medals amongst collection coins. If you think one 
of them could be yours, please contact the parish office. 
 

 
 
 

 

                

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Brian Doris 
Con Boyle 
Eilish McGrath Month’s Mind Sunday 17th June at 11am 
Freda Mulholland Month’s Mind Tuesday 12th June at 7pm 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME  

Kevin McStravick Anniversary Mass Sunday 10th June at 11am 
Kathleen McGrann Anniversary Mass Wednesday 13th June at 10am 
Cathal Carson Anniversary Mass Saturday 16th June at 7pm 
Sheila McGeown (25) 
Evarist Fitzpatrick Patrick Bann Sr Mary Rosario McConville 
Maurice Fitzpatrick Susan Barker 
 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Ariya Nuala 
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 

Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

World Meeting of the Families: The Final Mass for WMOF2018 will be on Sunday 
26th August 2018. This is a free ticketed event. Every adult and child in attendance will 
require a ticket to access the venue. Tickets for the Final Mass will be made available in 
the coming months. The details for how you can apply for tickets is not yet confirmed. 
Further details will be made available in the coming months. We are considering 
running a bus on this day in our local area, as this will be a day of high demand for the 
buses we would need to book it now, if you would be interested can you please contact 
the parish office.  (The drop off point for the buses will be approx 3 miles from 
Phoenix Park). 

http://www.openfarmweekend.com/

